
Year 6 along with a few staff visited Rome in May. There was great 

excitement about the whole trip and we were very lucky with the 

weather. The staff were all very impressed with the resilience of the 

children and the amount they walked each day. Over the few days we 

were there we visited The Pope and listened to the Pope, toured The 

Coliseum, The Forum, relaxed by The Trevi Fountain, walked up The 

135 Spanish Steps, admired The Pantheon and even had time for a bit 

of shopping and ice-cream eating. Here are a few photos of our trip. 

 

          

 



      

    

 



  

 

    

  



    

       

      

 

 



   



   

 

 

 

 


